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From: Vicki Bland [vickLbland@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Saturday, 18 April 2009 2:54 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
SUbject: Redistribution of boundaries 

To Whom It May Concern 

I am a resident in the Federal seat of Riverina and I am very much against the proposed changes to electoral 
boundaries, particularly with the strong indications that the seat of Riverina will go. One wonders how you people can 
think that a sitting member of a country electorate can cover the geographical areas expected to meet all concerns of 
their residents. 

May I suggest you take a seat from the Sydney area instead as it would be much easier to merge 2 seats in the city 
than in the country. I strongly urge you not to take away any country seat in NSW particularly Riverina. It is a vital 
electorate and no matter who is in power, they are needed to represent us in Federal Parliament. Country NSW is 
struggling enough with the drought without less representation in Parliament. 

Thanking you. 

Vicki Bland 
Wagga Wagga 
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